## **Clerks**

From: Patrick Stiles

**Sent:** Friday, May 20, 2022 3:39 PM

To: Clerks

Cc: Mike Kennedy
Subject: Emma Street Bridge

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi there,

We just wanted to voice our support for this project, as neighbours who live near-by. Cycling and walking across the Speedvale Bridge is not ideal and we would welcome this alternative. Especially if it looks anything like the recently installed pedestrian Bridge just south of Goldie Mill.

Thanks,

Patrick Stiles & Michael Kennedy